
          Heads up! 
This week in class 2 we have been finishing our newspaper 

reports on the discovery of Tutankhamen’s tomb. We have also 

been finishing our Canopic jars which we have painted. 

 Rose’s work 

       Our Canopic jars 

Class 1 have been writing stories 

about the happy prince which 

happens to be 

the book they’re 

reading in class 

however they’re 

adding their 

own twist to it 

and Grace is 

doing 

particularly well. 

 

 



Reception class have been learning 

about growth and how people change 

so Arlo’s mother came in with her 

baby Meadow. They have also been 

outside looking at the play shop and 

making shopping lists. In maths they 

went out on to the playground to look 

for numbers.    

This week we were visited by SILK 

FM because we were chosen as 

school of the week so listen out on the 

25th of November! 

 Mrs Bromley has definitely set home 

work : a message for the parents of all 

of the cheeky children trying to skip it!   

 

Written by Eden Christensen (writing for a purpose) and will be as a part time 

activity. 

 

 

 

 

 


